

## President's Letter



## MEMBERSHIP MEETING AND LUNCHEON

FLOWERS AND PHONES AN IPHONE WORKSHOP

GOLDSMITH ROOM MEMPHIS BOTANIC GARDEN

THURSDAY, JANUARY 10, 2019 11:00 AM

SPEAKER: RYN CLARKE

Hostesses: Corinne Adrian, Katie Eleazer,\* Elise Lake and Barbara Williamson

RSVP for the Jan meeting by email or phone. Evite will follow. 901.761.1319 or

katieeleazer@comcast.net

Happy New Year – I hope everyone has enjoyed the holidays and that you have had a little bit of quiet time in the midst of the holiday rush. For me, the time between Christmas and

New Year's feels a little bit lazy, a little bit hazy and a little bit crazy! I want to watch a few holiday specials (and do nothing at all), I try to remember some of the details of the holidays, and all the while, the Christmas tree stands in its corner as a reminder that it's time to head out to the curb! I wish I had it in me to wait until the 12th day, but unfortunately, that's just not how I roll!

Anyway, I must say one of my favorite memories from December was the fun we had at the Christmas Auction. Sue and Jean did a wonderful job getting all of the items ready for the silent and live auctions. To each of you -

(continued on page 3)

Speaker...page 2 December Meeting Highlights...page 4 Awards Announcement...page 3 Hyacinth Tips...page 5



**Download January 2019 Newsletter**